
ARTS FACULTY 
MUSIC
Term Three itinerant music lessons are underway, with
students attending instrumental lessons in guitar, bass
guitar, vocals, drums and keyboard. Students have the
opportunity for individual or small group lessons and
many students are now using this time to help prepare
for solo and group performances later in the term.
Nathan Aish, our guitar teacher, has been working with
some Year 10 students this week. 

Music students are enjoying the opportunity to use new
equipment that has come into the Faculty this year.
Recording equipment, new macbooks and music software
is allowing students to take their creativity to the next
level. Currently senior students are working on
completing a midi sequencing assessment as part of their
NCEA programme. 
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Empowering learners to succeed

PERFORMING ARTS 
SHOWBIZZ MODULE
The Semester Two Showbizz class have been working on incorporating
the drama techniques of body, movement, voice and space and the
elements of role, time, place, action and situation into short original
open scripts. Some students in this class are also working towards NCEA
Achievement  Standards in Level One Dance.

ART
Semester Two sees the start of two
new junior Visual Arts Modules.
Students are working on creating
their art on different surfaces such
as skateboard decks and canvas.
Senior classes are now focusing on
creating their final Art Boards for
their end of year external
assessment. 


